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The JCC is wheelchair accessible.  Please avoid scented products so everyone can attend.

 THE SOUTHWEST PREMIERE OF A FEATURE LENGTH  DOCUMENTARY FILM:  

Reel in the Closet
A collection of home movies tracing decades of Lesbian/Gay/Bisexual and Transgender lives. 

Generations of LGBT people quietly lived their lives, when to be open about identity risked loss of jobs, families, 
as well as arrests and violence. Stu Maddox reveals this hidden history by unearthing rare home movies – some 

dating to the 1930s – that have long languished in people’s closets. Projecting the viewer back in time, 
these private moments open a fascinating window into the vibrancy of unheralded LGBT lives.
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Joseph Howell will share oral history clips from the Arizona Queer Archives and give a

‘how-to-session’ on organizing your records at home and donating your archival collection.

Serena Worthington, Director of National Field Initiatives for SAGE 
(Services and Advocacy for Gay, Lesbian, Bisexual and Transgender Elders) 

will discuss crucial issues and advocacy for LGBT Elders.
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Organizations serving LGBT seniors will have information tables.  
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Sunday  Feb. 7, 2016  •  1:00-5:00 PM
This is a free event and held at The Jewish Community Center, 3800 E. River Rd.

��Pima Council on Aging �  Southern Arizona Gender Alliance � Southern Arizona AIDS Foundation �  Arizona Civil Liberties 

Union �  UA LGBT Studies �  Arizona Queer Archives�� LGBTQ Chamber of Commerce �  Puertas Abiertas �  CareMore 
�  High Desert Rose Graphic Design �  AlphaGraphics �  Water of Life MCC Church � UA Arizona Center on Aging  ��Centra Realty

� Udall Law Center ��Cornerstone Fellowship  ��Jewish Federation of Southern Arizona/ JFSA Pride
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Christine Jorgensen - 1951 1972 New York City Gay Pride Parade
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Donate to Southern Arizona 
Senior Pride. 

Make your tax deductible donations 
to our Fiscal Agent: SAAF

375 South Euclid Avenue • Tucson AZ 85719

By Check: please write “Senior Pride”in Memo Line

On Line: WWW.SAAF.ORG  Click “ABOUT SAAF”,
Click on Wingspan Programs at SAAF, 

“Southern Arizona Senior Pride”  

By Telephone: Call Lauren. 520.547.6099 
SPECIFY SOUTHERN ARIZONA SENIOR PRIDE

Thanks for helping us to thrive!
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We Want to Hear From You!
We’re starting a new feature in the newsletter: 

Letters to the Editor.
Let us know how the newsletter is serving you and 

how it could be improved. Tell us what issues you would 
like to see covered, share your ideas and insights, or say 
anything you want. 

We will publish as many as we have room for and 
respond, if necessary. 

If you do not want your letter published, be sure to 
clearly state “DO NOT PUBLISH.”

Mail to: SASP -- Letters to the Editor
375 S Euclid Avenue • Tucson, AZ 85719
Or email them to: soazseniorpride@gmail.com

The Alexander Technique 
Will Change Your Life

If you have not heard about the value of the Alexander 
Technique (AT) you are not alone. Some have sought out 
AT to alleviate or prevent pain, but

more of us realize that the Alexander Technique chang-
es lives.

The AT is an approach that teaches us to care for our 
body and our mind and empowers us to prevent injury and 
chronic pain. The “student” is fully dressed, and is sup-
ported to become aware of postural habits and to make 
changes when necessary. Application of AT is taught in a 
chair, on a massage table, in walking and in daily practi-
cal activities. The “teacher” encourages and instructs the 

student through verbal and hands-on cues, to think while 
moving, in order to breathe easily, and to change habits 
that no longer serve them.

I am a certifi ed Alexander Technique teacher trained in 
NYC 30 years ago. My private practice is in central Tucson. 
My wife and I arrived in Tucson  from NY in 2013 to work at 
the University of Arizona. I teach the Alexander Technique 
to actors, musicians, and dancers at the College of Fine 
Arts. I am interested in teaching LGBTQ Elders the benefi ts 
of The Alexander Technique.

Call for a complimentary, informational consultation. I 
work on a sliding scale in my private practice.

Call: Ellen Melamed at 917-319-6311
OR email ellensalexandertechnique@gmail.com
Website: ellensalexandertec.wix.com/tucson-az

Contact Information
mail: 375 South Euclid Avenue • Tucson AZ 85719
phone number: 520-704-5830
email: soazseniorpride@gmail.com

website in progress: soazseniorpride.org

Facebook page:
soazseniorpride
Please Like US !!

Available for weddings, baptisms, and 
funerals. Also Past Life Regressions. 
Contact Rev. Dea Brasgalla 
Phone: 520-433-2780.

Services

C l a ss i f i e d  A d s

Last Month̒s Events
Desert Voices Concert.  On December 11, 2015, we 
went to the Desert Voices Concert. It was a colossal success 
performed to a packed audience.. Director Shawn Cullen 
cleverly revealed props to the songs which delighted the 
attendees. And I was surprised to learn that the chorus now 
numbers over 50 singers. If you have never attended a Desert 
Voices concert, I heartily recommend doing so. Two upcom-
ing concerts will be the Cabaret and the Spring concerts with 
details to follow.

The Tucson PFLAG annual holiday pot luck 
was held on Saturday, December 12, 2015 with 47 
Seniors and PFLAG members attending. We celebrated 
the gala event at t'he Cornerstone Church's  Social Hall. 
We feasted on a variety of dishes including: ham, turkey, 
mashed potatoes and gravy as well as several vegeta-
ble dishes, salads, etc. A variety of desserts followed 
along with tea, coffee, water, and soft drinks. Much 
conversation, laughter, and meeting up with old friends 
ensued.  Some folks even took photos of the event. It 
was a huge success!   -Dea Brasgalla-



January Events
Saturday, January 2  

Men’s Social Network (MSN) 
monthly potluck and social

First Saturday of the month
Casas Adobes Congregational Church • 6801 N. Oracle Rd.
7:00 PM - Must be MSN member or male guest
Lee Roden 520.398.6826 or Thom Goodrich 520.305.6976
website:  www.menssocialnetwork.org

Monday, January 4 & 18th

Guided Meditation –* WCA 
1st and 3rd Mondays -Led by Dea Brasgalla, CHT-NLP

at Living Out Loud on the corner of Country Club and Broadway 
within the CODAC building, from 1 to 2:15 pm. All are welcome.

Meander in Tucson Meetup Group
List of events for lesbians
www.meetup.com/MeanderinTucson

Mah Jong Mondays   - *WCA

Every Monday (except holidays)
Noon to 3:00 PM at Himmel Park Library,  • 1035 North Treat Ave.

Senior Pride Planning Meeting   - *WCA

Tuesday, January 12, (2nd. Tuesday of each month)
2 PM at Himmel Park Library
1035 N. Treat Avenue (off Speedway) Contact: 520-704-5830

Saturday, January 16 (every 3rd Saturday)
40s and Better Breakfast Group
A welcoming network of lesbians
Royal Sun Best Western Restaurant
SW corner of Speedway and Stone
9:30 - 11:00 AM  •  Contact:  Irene Read  520.360.4744

Saturday, January 23 
Senior Pride Monthly Potluck -   *WCA
Every 4th Saturday of the month. Next one is January 23, 2016.

Cornerstone Fellowship - Fellowship Hall. 2902 North Geronimo 
(and Laguna.....near First Ave. and Glenn) 12:00 noon - 2:00 PM
Phone contact:  Lee Roden  520.398.6826

Please avoid wearing scented products to 
meetings, events and gatherings so that 
everyone may attend. Thanks

* WCA = Wheel Chair Accessible
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Other Upcoming Events
Bowling for Tommy
January 23rd 

SAAF will hold its annual Bowling for Tommy at 
The Fiesta Bowl, 501 W. River Road,Tucson.

Tickets - $30 and include: shoe rental, 2 hours of 
bowling and pizza with a soda. 

Contact Ethan Cox at 520-547-6105 or 
e-mail ecox@saaf.org for more information.

Pima Council on Aging (PCOA)  
In order to make all our services more 

accessible to the LGBTQ community, 
PCOA has the following designated 
in-house Specialists in LGBTQ Elder 
Care:  
• Intake Specialist John Barnes 
• Neighbors Care Alliance Outreach 

Coordinator Bridget Roads
• Elder Rights and Benefi ts Specialists 

Jennifer Walker and Fran Orman
• Caregiver Specialist Sandy Davenport

Help Line: 520.790.7262
Business Line: 520.790.0504
(M—F 8:30 am - 5 pm)

OUT LOUD and PROUD
A Mini Program of 91.3 KXCI Community Radio

Rick Small, host and producer of this program, funded 
by the LGBT/S Alliance Fund, would like to invite the 
LGBTS Community to share their coming out stories 
and related personal stories through this community 
based programming. Each contributor tells their OWN 
story for Out Loud and Proud in a 5 minute produce 
piece which is broadcast on KXCI.

Current broadcast times (subject to change) are: 
Sundays 11:55AM. Mondays, 6:55AM, 

Tuesdays 11:55AM, Thursdays, 4:55AM
 and Fridays 2:55PM and 7:55PM.

Rick would like to broadcast as many stories as possible. 
These are OUR stories and the community 

is waiting to hear!
If you are interested, contact Rick Small:
rms619ster@gmail.com or 520-834-7342

Project Visibility Update
We will meet next on Thursday, February 18, 2016, 

10:00-11:00 a.m. at PCOA. Anyone who wants to attend 
the meeting, but has not yet seen the DVD, is invited to 
come at 9:30 for a viewing. Please mark your 2016 
calendar now to join us for planning for 2016.


